
 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 
Planning and Zoning will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, April 9, 2019 at  3:00 PM and the 
Mayor and the City Council will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, April 16, 2019 at 6:00 PM in 

the Grove Community Center – Room #5, 104 West Third Street, Grove, Oklahoma  74344 for 
consideration of a request for a Special Use Permit allowing the property owners of 1512 Wyant 
Road, Grove Oklahoma to submit a separate application requesting to use the property as a 
Vacation Rental Home.   
 
Application made by: Howard and Linda McDonald 
 
Current Zoning of Property:   The property is currently zoned R-1 Single Family Residential 
 
Published in the Grove Sun on Tuesday, March 26, 2019 
 
Posted at City Hall and on the Grove website www.cityofgroveok.gov on March 21, 2019 at 12 
p.m. by Debbie Bottoroff, Assistant City Manager. 
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